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I am writing in opposition to the Biden administration's proposed 30x30 plan.  We are
Republic County  lands owners with property adjacent to the Republican River.  It is our
concern that this proposed plan would  compromise our private property rights.  In reading the
plan waterways and private property can easily be brought under regulations in opposition to
our rights as land owners.   Our County Commissioners are presently having legislation
drafted to exempt Republican County from any such land acquisition by the federal
government. 

As our elected officials we are requesting you take action on the state level to take Kansas out
of any such plan. Urban people are often  unaware of how such regulations coukd one day
affect the food supply and the rights of private individuals.....even them in the future. 

We are requesting you take our concerns into consideration and draft appropriate legislation
exempting Kansas as a whole from this plan.
Sincerely, 
Dennis abd Carol Jean Urie 
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